
9160	Forum	Corporate	Pkwy	Ste	350	Fort	Myers	Florida	33906	
THE	COLLEGIATE	SCHOOL	

	
Dear	Ms.	Fulton	Collins	
	
	 Collegiate	Academic	Enterprises	Corporation	would	kindly	like	to	request	a	one-year	
deferment	to	open	the	Collegiate	School	in	August	of	2021.	If	you	have	any	question,	please	
contact	me	at	your	earliest	convenience.		
	
	
	 	 	 	 Respectfully,		
	
	 	 	 	 Ms.	Barnes	
	 	 	 	 Board	of	Director		
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